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12 September 2022 
 

Dear parents/carers 

Re: Y10 and Y11 Supporting Success Evening 1; Thursday 22 September 2022, 6.00pm-7.00pm 

Our mission as an Academy is to “transform lives by inspiring excellence and maximising 

opportunities for all”, and is underpinned by our core TDA Academy values of Integrity, Ambition and 

Excellence. To that end, we are extending an invitation to you and your child to attend our Supporting 

Success Evening 1 between 6.00pm-7.00pm on Thursday 22 September 2022. 

The evening will contain a programme of short activities and information sharing and is designed to 

equip you and your child with a firm grasp of revision skills and styles to support their success during 

their exam studies. There will be sections including; 

 

 An overview of the GCSE grading system to support understanding of student target grades. 

 How vocational courses and grades are different to GCSE. 

 Attitude to learning – what behaviour may look like at home linked to Attitude to Learning 

grades on school reports. 

 How to use a knowledge organiser effectively as retrieval practice. 

 Demonstration and application of different written revision techniques by the English and 

Science Faculty Leaders. 

 Registration, demonstration and application of online revision platforms including Seneca and 

Hegarty Maths by the Humanities and Maths Faculty Leaders. 

 

There will also be a range of takeaway revision artefacts from the evening, including knowledge 

organisers and other resources, for your child to utilise as part of their home learning in preparation 

for their mocks and exams. 

 

Please join us from 5.30pm onwards in the Concert Hall for light refreshments before enjoying a useful 

and engaging set of workshops linked to your child’s progress. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Emily Rosaman 

Vice Principal 


